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The interior framing, plumbing, and electrical work that has been happening in the new addition  

the last week or so has been super exciting to see!  Most windows are in now, so it's nice and 

cozy in there now.  If anyone would like to walk through and take a tour, please stop by any of 

the WAO offices to get a hard hat and reflective vest beforehand.     

 
Office space at the front entrance of the new addition. 

 
 
A view from the commons area in the new addition.  

 
 
 



A view of the new addition adjoining the concession stand area at the HS.   
 

 
 
The concrete floor in the new kitchen was poured in this week.  
 

 
 
 
 



Work on the classroom spaces in the addition is progressing well. 
 

 
 
 
More new classroom space.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



Classroom space in the new addition. 
  

 
 
 
If you ever have any questions about the construction project at WAO schools, please contact 
WAO Superintendent - Bryan Hackbarth 
 
LET”S GO PONIES!!! 
 

 
 


